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Weekly Newsletter – 23
rd

 May 2016 

 

Appleton Street, Warsop, 

Mansfield, Notts, NG20 0QF 

Telephone: 01623 842163 

 

  
                                                                                                                                                                          

                 

 

Father’s Day Gifts 

 

Letters went out at the end of last week to order your gifts 

for Father’s Day. We will have a great selection of gifts 

available. Don’t forget to get your order and money in to 

your class teacher as soon as possible – the PTFA want to 

make sure that no-one is disappointed! 

 

 

 
  

 

Sports Day 

 

Sports Day has been arranged for the morning of Wednesday 13
th

 

July. This will be the first time we have held a whole school sports 

day, including Foundation children. There will be a variety of races 

including egg and spoon, sprint, hurdles, obstacle and long 

distance. Please come along and cheer your children on. There will 

also be toddler and parent races so the whole family can get 

involved! Fingers crossed for some good weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

Happening this week 

 

 

Monday 23
rd

 May  

 

Phonics 3 – 4pm 

 

Tuesday 24
th

 May 

 

Phonics 3-4pm 

Dance Club 3-4pm 

Kittiwake class to Sherwood 

Pines 

Jay class to Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park 

 

Wednesday 25
th

 May 

 

Multi-Skills after school sports 

club – Years 3/4 

 

Thursday 26
th

 May 

Swimming for Year 5 

 

Friday 27
th

 May 

 

Corporal Butcher after school 

club 
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Uniform 

 

All parents and carers should have received a letter on Friday 

outlining our uniform policy and expectations. Thank you to 

everyone who helps by making sure our children are appropriately 

dressed for school and have everything they need with them to help 

them with their learning. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

14
th

 June – Summer Disco (more details nearer the time) 

17
th

 June – Father’s Day gifts on sale 

29
th

 June – 1
st

 July – Year 6 Residential visit to Caythorpe Court 

30
th

 June – Year 3/4 visit to Conisbrough Castle 

2
nd

 July – Warsop Carnival Weekend 

13
th

 July – Sports Day 

 

More Important News 

 Stars of the week ending 13
th

 May were: 

Reception – Jodie Hobson & Kallisse Kennelly 

Year 1 – Leah Blackburn & Louisa Oxley 

Year 2 – Tj Hargreaves & Tamira-Leigh Morley 

Year 3/4 L – Sophie Holden & Liliana Sigmund 

Year 3/4 P – Ben Evans & Rhianna Neill 

Year 5 – Benjamin Andrews & Shanay Plastow 

Year 6 – Ebony Bush & Amber Guy 

 

Best behaved class were the Goldcrests in Year 6 – well done! 

 

Attendance 

 

Attendance last week was 94.64% which is the lowest this half term 

– let’s see if we can improve this week? The class with the best 

attendance was Dove class at 98.53%. 

 

Please continue to support us in making sure your child comes to 

school ready to learn. If your child has a minor cough, cold, 

headache or other ailment, please continue to send them in to 

school and we will monitor them. If your child is ill then we will call 

you to pick them up. Please ensure that we have your most up-to-date contact details on our 

records. We are currently working with Meden’s Attendance Officer who will be making home 

visits if we do not have a valid reason for your child’s absence. 

 

 

 

We would love you 

to… 

Join us for Maths games on 

a Tuesday morning from 

8.30am.  

Reading every Friday 

morning from 8.30am. 

CHILDREN WILL RECEIVE A 

TEAM POINT EVERY TIME 

THEY ATTEND!! 

 

Breakfast Club is held on a 

daily basis from 8.00am to 

8.30am at a cost of £1.20 

 

 

 


